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Jae Eun Kim

From: Hope Calhoun <hcalhoun@dmbblaw.com>

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 5:14 PM

To: Jae Eun Kim

Cc: Mark Beaudreau; David Recor; Jennifer Gomez; Mark Berman

Subject: RE: North Ocean Park Improvement_PD-I

Good afternoon.  I advised the commission that we will make a presentation to the Parks and Rec Board.  We are still 

doing that.  We are just postponing that presentation until AFTER second reading.  That decision makes sense.  We 

should get our rezoning done before the Park and Rec Board considers the items that we are volunteering to 

construct.   

 

Hope Calhoun 

Partner 

Dunay, Miskel & Backman, LLP 

14 S.E. 4th Street, Suite 36 

Boca Raton, FL 33432 

Tel (direct): 561-405-3324 

Tel (main):   561-405-3300 

Fax:  561-409-2341 

Email:  hcalhoun@dmbblaw.com 

 

 

 
 

The information contained in this email is confidential and privileged, and is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to whom 

it was addressed.  The contents of this email may be protected from disclosure and dissemination by local, state and federal law, 

including Chapters 18 and 47 of the United States Code, and Chapter 934 of the Florida Statutes.  If you are not the intended 

recipient or if you have received this email in error, do not read the contents, immediately notify the sender by return email, and 

permanently delete this email from your records.  Thank you. 

 

 

From: Jae Eun Kim <JaeEun.Kim@copbfl.com>  

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 5:03 PM 

To: Hope Calhoun <hcalhoun@dmbblaw.com> 

Cc: Mark Beaudreau <Mark.Beaudreau@copbfl.com>; David Recor <David.Recor@copbfl.com>; Jennifer Gomez 

<Jennifer.Gomez@copbfl.com> 

Subject: North Ocean Park Improvement_PD-I 

 

Hope, 

 

Are you requesting to table the presentation of the North Ocean Park Improvement?   Please confirm.  I have to include 

your request for the second hearing of the PD-I rezoning request.    

 

KimJae
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KimJae
Highlight




